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Comments: Thank you for considering my comment on the ANILCA cabins changes. | believe it's important that
the US. Forest Service maintains its previous policies on these cabins to keep this wilderness area in its intended
state. These cabins should be phased out as policies have been set up for the purpose of keeping this area wild.
These cabins need to be phased out, as was the original intent. Cabins do not belong in designated Wilderness
areas. Please do not choose to benefit the few over the benefit of many. These places are disappearing and we
should all want what is the best for the preservation of these special wild place and its wild inhabitants. For the
future of many generations to be able to experience.

Thank you.



